
 
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 
 

 
In the Matter of an Investigation of the Cost  )  
To Missouri’s Electric Utilities Resulting  )  File No. EW-2012-0065  
From Compliance with            ) 
Federal Environmental Regulations.  ) 
 

 
Ameren Missouri’s Response to Commission Questions 

 
 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 

Company) and in response to the Missouri Public Service Commission’s July 30, 2014 Order 

Directing Response to Certain Questions and August 6, 2014 Order Directing Response to 

Additional Questions the Company hereby submits written responses.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
SMITH LEWIS, LLP 
 
/s/ James B. Lowery 
James B. Lowery, #40503 
Suite 200, City Centre Building 
111South Ninth Street 
P.O. Box 918 
Columbia, MO  65205-0918 
Phone (573) 443-3141 
Facsimile (573) 442-6686 
lowery@smithlewis.com 
 
 
Wendy K. Tatro, #60261 
Corporate Counsel 
Ameren Missouri 
One Ameren Plaza 
1901 Chouteau Avenue 
P.O. Box 66149 (MC 1310) 
St. Louis, MO  63166-6149 
 (314) 554-3484 
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(314) 554-4014 (fax) 
AmerenMOService@ameren.com 
 
ATTORNEYS FOR UNION ELECTRIC  
COMPANY d/b/a AMEREN MISSOURI 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

The undersigned certifies that true and correct copies of the foregoing have been e-mailed 

or mailed, via first-class United States Mail, postage pre-paid, to the Staff counsel and the Office 

of the Public Counsel, on this 25th day of August, 2014. 

 

 

/s/ James B. Lowery  
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